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August 8, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School, this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• We are excited and ecstatic to welcome you the start of the 2021-22 school year at Hollins High 
School. This message contains lots of information and will be communicated by phone, email 
and be posted on our school’s website. All future weekly communications will be communicated 
and found in the same manner 

• School starts Wednesday August 11 at 7:10 am. Students will be directed to their homeroom to 
pick up their schedules and then head directly to their first period class. Administration and staff 
will be on campus to help direct students to their home room and then to first period. 
Homeroom lists will be published and placed on our school’s website and posters will be posted 
all about our campus to assist in this endeavor 

• Important handouts and paperwork, including clinic cards and the student code of conduct will 
be distributed during first period. A presentation on the general rules, procedures and 
expectations will also take place during first block for all students to watch and receive. 

• School wide grade level assemblies will take place on Friday August 13 – where specific 
information about our school and student expectations and school goals will be discussed at 
length 

• The first weeks of school are extremely busy and hectic – if you are driving your student please 
give yourself extra time in the morning. The car line out front is quite busy particularly after 6:50 
am. 

• We will have one lunch in the middle of our day – all students who want to eat lunch from our 
Cafeteria staff will have that opportunity – please be patient as we work through that process 
the first week of school  

o As our courtyard is being renovated we have expanded outdoor seating in our 
Cornerstone area and courtyards between our 100 and 200 teaching wing and PE area – 
this information will be directly communicated to our students on day one 

• Bus Route post cards will be delivered by mail this week from the PCSB Transportation Office; If 
you have questions you may call 727- 587-2020 

• Bus updates: to receive text, email or phone notification about delays contact 
www.busbulletin.com you will need your student ID which is located on Portal 

• Safety and Health guidelines regarding Covid are posted on our school’s and district website- 
there is an important FAQ attached to the email communication of this message 

• Our schools first School Advisory Committee meeting of the school year will be Tuesday August 
17 at 2 pm in our Student Center. Meetings will be second Tuesday of every month at 2 pm 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/aeXo7GyyVZzSTNJLUWJAgg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRi8YB0P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPUQ4VXdxVWYwRUJjJm1hbD1iNDhmZTY2Zjk2NjY2MmY0YmU2ZjZhOGRhNzE5MzdhZGZlZjY0NzU0Yzg3YjJkMDVhMjU2YzM0NTNkMzBmNDJiVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphD_RMEGGu6O-KUhBDT1JURVNBQHBjc2Iub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Zt-kw2g6Rzj4Y2VwXMZ4yQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRi8YB0P0QaaHR0cDovL3d3dy5idXNidWxsZXRpbi5jb21XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEP9EwQYa7o74pSEENPUlRFU0FAcGNzYi5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

